
Bankruptcy Unclaimed Funds Locator Version 2.02 

In May, version 2.02 of the Bankruptcy Unclaimed Funds Locator was made available to the Judiciary. This release 

was coordinated by the Virginia Eastern Bankruptcy (VAEB) court's Judiciary Financial System Development and 

Deployment (JFinSys) Team, in collaboration with the AO’s Administrative Systems Office (ASO) and the Judicial 

Conference Committee on the Administration of Bankruptcy System's Unclaimed Funds Task Force.  

2.02 release contains the following new functionality: 

Universal Search Functionality: 

* A specific court;

* Multiple courts; and

* Across all participating bankruptcy courts within the

entire Judiciary

Improved Search Functionality:  allowing users to initiate a search based on the entry of a name into the creditor 

name and/or debtor name fields. 

Code modifications:  to only allow numeric values in the Amount Field. 

The Unclaimed Funds Locator consists of a public search web interface that allows public users to obtain 

information about unclaimed funds held by the bankruptcy courts. It is intended to facilitate drawing down the 

balance in U.S. Treasury forfeiture funds, which are mostly of unclaimed bankruptcy funds. 

The link to the U.S. Courts Unclaimed Funds Locator can be located on the GASB Court’s website 

(www.gasb.uscourts.gov) under: 

For additional information or questions concerning the unclaimed funds procedure, please contact the 

Clerk’s Office at 912-650-4100 and speak with the Administrative Specialist. 

https://www.gasb.uscourts.gov/unclaimed-funds-info
https://ucf.uscourts.gov/
http://www.gasb.uscourts.gov/
http://www.gasb.uscourts.gov/

